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Oroville Planning Commission 
Monday, November 16, 2020 

 
 
 Meeting was held via ZOOM. 

The meeting was called to order at 4:32 by Arnie Marchand, in Luiz Perez’s absence. 
 

Commissioners Present: Arnie Marchand, Suzi Seger, Paul Neir, Valorie Johnston and 
Alternate Heather Marthaller 
Absent: Luis Perez 
Staff present:  Kurt Danison, Emily Finsen 

  
 
Arnie called for any corrections to October meeting’s minutes and, hearing none, approved 

the minutes for the October 19, 2020 meetings. 
 
The next agenda item was the discussion of expiring terms and to send a recommendation 

to Council.  Paul expressed to Commission that he will be unable to continue his position into the 
2021 year and recommended a motion that Heather be moved into his position at the start of the 
year, Valorie seconded the motion, Arnie asked for those who approved and hearing no objections 
the motion passed.  

 
Discussion for 2021 Vice Chairman Paul motioned for Arnie to continue the position, Suzi 

seconded the motion, hearing no objections the motion passed. 
 
Discussion for 2021 Chairman was tabled to the December 21, 2020 meeting due to Luis’ 

absence in the meeting. 
 
 There was much discussion about Mobile Vendors and the need to have policies in place.  
Kurt went over the draft proposal that had been sent to the members in August. Kurt explained that 
this document is just a draft/sample, for the purpose of example and is used by Bridgeport and 
some of it is used by Omak. Arnie expressed his concern that being a border town and having more 
mobile vendors arising we need to have rules and regulations concerning mobile vendors in town, 
Valorie agreed with Arnie’s statement. Kurt suggested we have a memo signed by Arnie to take to 
City Council to see if they would like to pursue this further. Arnie agreed and will be further discussed 
on the December 21, 2020 meeting. 
 

The meeting was adjourned at 4:55. Next meeting will be December 21st.   


